SYNCIS April 1, 2018

15335 Morrison Street #301 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403

Dear Maryam Rasouli and SYNCIS team,

On behalf of our patients and staff here at City of Hope Blood Donor Center, I would like to thank Maryam Rasouli, Life and Health Agent District Field Director at SYNCIS office in Sherman Oaks for sponsoring our blood drive on Saturday, July 8<sup>th</sup>, 2017. Community partners are critical to our efforts of saving lives, treating cancer diseases and we truly appreciate your support.

Thanks to the kindness and generosity of your friends and staff, we were able to collect 37 units of blood for our patients and saw a total of 50 donors. These units of blood saved City of Hope Hospital an estimated amount of \$9,250 dollars. These lifesaving gifts came to us at a critical time, as blood donations tend to drop drastically during the summer months.

Mrs. Maryam Rasouli and her team did such a wonderful job being our Blood Drive Coordinator, you planned, promoted and directed your team perfectly and because of your hard work and dedication you hosted such a successful blood drive. Your professionalism and enthusiasm encouraged people to donate blood and my team and I truly enjoyed working with you and your team at SYNCIS Sherman Oaks location.

City of Hope Blood Donor Center thanks you for joining the fight against cancer. We look forward to building our partnership and carry on our mission to giving life and hope to our patients.

Best Regards,

City of Hope - Blood Donor Center

Cynthia E. Rochin

Blood Drive and Tele-recruitment Coordinator

